



School Site Safety Reminders


Please make every effort to drop off and pick up your child on time, 
this will enable us to manage the amount of adults on site at one 
time.  If you miss your child’s slot, it is important you do not line up 
with another class.  From tomorrow, Monday 14th September, if 
you miss your child’s slot you will be asked to wait on the KS2 
pitch, socially distanced, and you will be called to the relevant 
entrance as soon as it is safe for your child to be admitted.


Please remember, there is a one-way system onto and off the site 
that we share with Milford Haven Community Primary School.  
Please adhere to this one-way system to ensure the safety of all 
children and adults that enter our shared site.


Adults - please keep a safe distance from each other when on our 
school site.  Only one adult from each family to bring or collect 
each child/ren from school please.  Leave your child with the 
member of school staff and exit the school premises as quickly as 
possible. Do not wait for any length of time on the school grounds.  


Please help us to keep everyone safe.


For further information please click the following link:

https://spark.adobe.com/page/VHqrjjKy17VSx/


https://spark.adobe.com/page/VHqrjjKy17VSx/

